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The 36th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Liberia, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan

Madam President

The Republic of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Liberia and thank them for the National Report.
South Sudan notes with great appreciation the efforts taken by the Government of Liberia to promote and protect human rights across the country.
In this regard, South Sudan wishes to recommend  the following: 
1- To implement and enforce legislations prohibiting child Labour. And Pursue the strong coordination among the institutions in addressing issues related to children. 
2- Improving access to education, and imposed laws that ensures and inclusive education, giving particular attention to people with disabilities, girls and women.
3- To ensure access to free birth registration throughout the country and strengthen access in rural areas, including by using mobile registration units.

We wish Liberia all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
2nd November 2020
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